
 

April 2023 Director’s Report:  

2023 Friends Membership Drive Report 

• So far, the 2023 Membership Drive has brought in:  

o 98 total members 

o $3,015.00 total income 

o 11 have used the online payment method  

April Newsletter 

• We had to reformat and begin using Canva this time, though the look is very similar.  You should have 

received either a mailed or emailed newsletter in the last week or so.  Let Tena know if you did not! 

Library Programming / Events:  

o Online Knit & Crochet Group (continual)  

• We continue to host weekly Zoom meetings, hosted by Tena.  

o Book Club (continual) 

• This is hosted monthly in-person, by Beth. 

o Tinker Tuesdays 

• These continue once a month with Beth and Paula hosting after school. 

o Story Times 

• Paula offers weekly story time events in the Children’s Department 

o Outreach 

• Paula has resumed outreach visits to the Headstart & Early Headstart classes. 

o Maker Monday 

• April will be our final event of this season, this time in person!  Rosemarie and Tena host. 

o Cabin Fever Book Bing 

• This program was well-received, open to all ages, and brought in many comments 

about how people appreciated the opportunity to read outside of their usual genres 

o ECNCI Grant-Funded Early Childhood Kits 

• April’s kits are centered around a music theme and are one per family as supplies last. 

o Upcoming: 

• Summer Library Program – something for all ages through the month of June 

• Events in the works: 

• Caturday – a Saturday program with our local animal shelter featuring adoptable 

cats and information about the trap, neuter, return program. 

• Lucille Ball – Jillann Gabrielle returns in November for a one-woman musical 

theatre show as Lucille Ball 

 

 

 


